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2 messages

Treitz - DNR, Rebecca <rebecca.treitz@state.co.us> Sat, Jul 11, 2015 at 11:54 AM
To: "Powers, Ronett" <Ronett.Powers@anadarko.com>

Ronett,

COGCC is reviewing the Form 2A for Powers 35N-22HZ (doc no 400802855). The Town of Hudson put a
comment on the 2A regarding traffic plans and the access road. Has Anadarko responded to the comment or
come to any agreements with the Town of Hudson?

Thanks,
Rebecca

Rebecca Treitz

Oil and Gas Location Assessment Specialist

P 303.894.2100 x5173 | F 303.894.2109 |

1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801, Denver, CO 80203
Rebecca.Treitz@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/cogcc

Powers, Ronett <Ronett.Powers@anadarko.com> Mon, Jul 13, 2015 at 5:47 PM
To: "Treitz - DNR, Rebecca" <rebecca.treitz@state.co.us>

Hi Rebecca,

Kerr-McGee/Anadarko has initiated a traffic study and a traffic management plan from a third-party
engineering firm and will continue to work with the Town of Hudson to draft an agreement for roads that is
acceptable to both parties.

Thank you,

Ronett

From: Treitz - DNR, Rebecca [mailto:rebecca.treitz@state.co.us]
Sent: Saturday, July 11, 2015 11:54 AM

To: Powers, Ronett

Subject: Powers 35N-22HZ doc no. 400802855
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